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Dear Unity on the Avenue Members and Friends: 


Thank you for joining us as we launch our “Ask and It Is Given” Stewardship Campaign. We are 
asking for your pledges to support Unity on the Avenue Spiritual Center over the next fiscal year, 
from January 1, 2022, to December 31, 2022. Thank you for prayerfully considering the amount 
you give.


A global pandemic, coupled with changes in religious commitment in society, mean that 
congregants are a bit more responsible for making sure their giving is enough to keep their 
religious institutions thriving and making a difference. Add in tax changes that lessen attention 
to charitable giving, and your support is even more essential. The stewardship campaign, taking 
place from November 7 through November 28, is how we set our annual budget. It’s done far 
enough in advance so we can present a complete budget at our annual meeting—scheduled this 
year for Sunday, February 13, a day before Valentine’s Day.


There are other forms of giving, but the annual pledge is the core of our financial planning. Plus, 
the money in the Sunday offering plate not designated for pledges helps us with our budget and 
gives opportunities to give to congregational, local and national causes.


When we ask for your help with our budget by making a solid pledge commitment, we request 
that you give generously and responsibly. We know that people have different challenges 
regarding money, that some people find ways to give more than they pledged, and others might 
not be able to reach their commitment. 


Remember that your pledge can be paid weekly, monthly, quarterly, annually, or in a different 
arrangement. You can put your contributions in the offering plate or have them automatically 
withdrawn from your bank account. It takes a lot to keep Unity on the Avenue making a 
difference in the world, a presence in Denver and Colorado, and a spiritual home for you. Please 
consider making a major financial commitment to our beloved Unity Community.


With Great Gratitude and Love,


David	 	 	 	 	 Ustaine

Dr. David Goldberg	 	 	 	 Ustaine Talley


Temporary Minister	 	 	 	 President, Board of Trustees


http://www.UnityontheAvenue.org


Unity on the Avenue 2022 Commitment Form

Through the grace of God and in thanksgiving for all of God’s blessings, I/we commit our gifts 
and resources for the work of our community, Unity on the Avenue Spiritual Center.


First Name	 	 	 	 	 	 Last Name___________________________


First Name	 	 	 	 	 	 Last Name___________________________


Address_______________________________________________________________________


City, State, ZIP__________________________________________________________________


Email______________________________________Phone______________________________


If this is a joint or family commitment, the additional family members to whom this should 
apply include:__________________________________________________________________


For the year of 2022, I/we pledge a total amount of $__________________________________


I/we commit to payments in the amount of $_________________________________________


I/we commit to payments every	 // Week  // Month  // Quarter  // Year


Payment method 	 	 	 / / Cash  / / Check  / / Direct Deposit  / / Credit Card


Check all that apply


/ /	 I would like to set up automatic payments via direct deposit. Please contact me to help.

/ /	 I will set up automatic payments through my own financial institution.

/ /	 I would like more information about Planned Giving.

/ /	 I am planning to give in my will and would like the church to be aware. Contact me.

/ /	 I’m giving more this year knowing there are some in our faith community who have	 	
fewer financial resources at this time.

/ /	 I am a member of Unity on the Avenue.

/ /	 Please contact me about becoming a member of Unity on the Avenue.


Please fold and return with the Sunday offering, mail to the church office at UOTA, 4670 E. 17th 
Ave. Pkwy., Denver, CO 80220, scan and email or just email the information to 
UnityontheAvenue@gmail.com.


Signature(s)____________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________


Thank You!

mailto:UnityontheAvenue@gmail.com

